
 
 
 
 
 

First United Methodist Church 
408 North Baylor * Brenham, Texas  77833-3213 

June 16, 2011 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Phone:   979-836-2008 

Fax:   979-836-6202 

     www.fumcbrenham.org 

Email: fumc@fumcbrenham.org  
 
 

  
 

 
SUNDAY MORNINGS AT FUMC  

 
8:15 a.m. Worship in the    
 Sanctuary 
 
8:30 a.m. Breakfast in the 
 Activity Center 
 
8:45 a.m. Refreshments in the  
 Parlor 
 
9:00 a.m. Celebration Service  
 in the Activity Center  
 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School  
 classes for all ages 
 
11:00 a.m. Worship in the  
 Sanctuary  
 

Nursery care provided 
 

The 11:00 a.m. service is 
 broadcast each Sunday on 

Brenham radio KWHI/AM 1280  
and Channel 10 Cable TV. 

 
 
Pastoral Staff 
 
 Senior Pastor 
 Rev. Dale Chance 
 PastorDale@FUMCBrenham.org  
 
 Associate Pastor 
 Rev. Kay Reed 
 PastorKay@FUMCBrenham.org  
 
              

Open Hearts . . . 

 

Open Minds . . . 

 

Open Doors . . . 

Newsletter Deadline and Other Information 
Your next newsletter deadline will be Friday, June 24, 2011 at 10:00 am. 

If you have a submission for the newsletter, please email your written article to 
fumc@fumfcbrenham.org or please submit a handwritten article to the church 
office.  This is the best way to make sure that all the information for your article 
is accurate.  Thank you. 

 
Luncheon in Honor of our  

new Associate Pastor, Kay Reed 
 

Will be held 
Sunday, June 26, 2011 
in the Activity Center 

at noon following the last service. 
This will be a catered luncheon so we ask that  

you please rsvp with the church office as soon as possible. 
As a welcoming gift we would like to stock her pantry, 

  please bring any new pantry items to the church office or to 
the luncheon.  

Come join us to welcome Kay into our church family! 
 
 

 
Outreach for CDC Children 

 
As part of the Church mission to our local community, the Methodist Weekday Child 
Development Center (MWCDC) is pleased to report that we are growing.  This summer 
we have 32 children on the rolls.  Indeed, more would attend, if it were not for the fact 
that their working parent(s) are unable to meet the school's tuition requirements. 

 
If you, as members of FUMC Brenham, do have the "financial means" and would wish 
to "sponsor" a child, the MWCDC Advisory Board would ask that you signal your 
support by making a gift to the CDC Scholarship Fund.  This can be done as a one-time 
event (check), or set up as a monthly transfer (automated).  Whichever method you 
choose, please make your donations directly to the CDC.  Your gifts to the CDC are 
fully tax deductible and you will receive a separate year end statement for 
contributions.  If you wish to participate in the automated giving option, go by the 
church office or request an email ACH form be sent out to you.   

 
With your continued support, FUMC Brenham, through the Methodist Weekday Child 
Development Center, is making a difference in the lives of young children and their 
families and for that we again thank you.    

 – The MWCDC Advisory Board 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY June 5, 2011 
Church Attendance: 

 
Nursery       4 
Worship 8:15 a.m. 68 
Worship 11:00 a.m. 133 
Celebration 9:00 a.m.  59 
Worship Total 260 
Sunday School  70 
Offering:  $ 17,267.83 

  
  

SUNDAY June 12, 2011 
Church Attendance: 

 
Nursery       5 
Worship 8:15 a.m. 95 
Worship 11:00 a.m.  131 
Celebration 9:00 a.m.  65 
Worship Total 296 
Sunday School  107 
Offering:  $ 7,924.04 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAY TOTALS 

May Income:                 $52,824.27 
May Expense:               $54,239.29 
May Total:                    ($1,415.02) 
 

YEAR TO DATE 

YTD Income:               $246,811.76 
YTD Expense:             $275,838.27 
YTD Total:                  ($29,026.51) 

METHODIST WEEKDAY CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 
Ashley Abbey,  Director – 979-830-8661  
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2011 Cooperative School of Mission 
 

The 2011 Cooperative School of Mission will be held at 
the Lakeview Conference Center, July 28-30. This event is 
for clergy, lay men and women, children and teens. 
Register now and plan to attend! 
 
See the brochure for details: 
http://www.txcumc.org/scm2011br  
 
To download a registration form: 
http://www.txcumc.org/scm2011reg 



 
 

 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Jennifer Patrick, Program Coordinator, Jennifer@FUMCBrenham.org  



 
   

 

 

 June Youth Calendar 
 
Fri. June 17        6pm-midnight - Youth - Showboat Drive-In 
Mon- Fri, June 20-24      Lakeview Summer Camp 
Sun- Fri, June 26-July 1        Youth Summer Mission Trip 
 
 

YOUTH NEWS 
Rick Ruiz, Youth Director rick@fumcbrenham.org  

 

     Thank You for your food donations!!!      
 

A huge “Thank You” to those of you who donated ramen 
noodles, peanut butter, cereal and pinto beans to the 

youth for their mission trip to South Texas! Donations will 
still be accepted up to  

June 24th. 

Lakeview…Please lift these people up in prayer who will be attending 
Lakeview Summer Camp the week of June 20-24th. 

 
 Lexi Ripper  Cassity Boothe Jordan Reyna Makenzie Reyna  
  
 Kelly Jurden  Taryn Kate Ruiz Kara Jurden  Lane Jurden   

 
Joanna Reyna Rick Ruiz 

 
    

**Thank you to those of you who generously gave to the scholarship fund!** 



 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Prayer Concerns  
 

Ruth Necker 
Bob Perry 
Ed Baker 

Bennie Pennington 
Mary Holt 

Dorothy Baker 
Teresa Boehm Cole 

Gene Kelm 
Patti Orr 

Emily Maricle 
Mamie Imhoff 

Alan Williamson 
Chuck Springer 
Robert Smith 
Alyce Super 

Earl and Shirley McIntyre 
Richard Coghlan 
Janice Bammel 
Bonnie Perry  

Nancy Atkinson 
Paul Pipes 

Stan Schneider 
 

Our homebound members 
Those serving in the military 

 

 

 
 

Donations Received 
 

In honor of  
Betty Dunlat  

sister of Shirley McIntyre 
 

By 
 Don & Mary Wilhelm 
Art & Smitty Hinners 

 

 

                               District Hymn Sing 2011 
 
Date: Sunday, August 21, 2011 
 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
 
Place: Christ United Methodist Church 
4201 State Hwy 6 South 
College Station, TX 77845 

 
Thanks FUMC 

 
 
First United Methodist Church in Brenham can always be 
counted on when there is a special need in Brenham, in a 
surrounding area, or even a surrounding state.  In this 
case we had a request from UMCOR to refill their supply 
of flood buckets, to help those families along the 
Mississippi River and in the areas where tornados caused 
unbelievable damage.  Our church stepped up and donated 
almost $1000 to this special fund.  The money will go to 
UMCOR in Baldwin, Louisiana, and will be used to 
assemble flood buckets for immediate distribution.  
Thank you all for helping when the need is great. 
 
Pat Clark – 2011 Missions and Outreach Chair 
 
 
God is so good!  We had a record number of children this 
year at VBS, our numbers doubled from last year.  We 
poured the good-news of Jesus into 140 kids everyday for 
five intense days.  It took over sixty volunteers and 
endless donations from our congregation to glorify God 
through music, science, recreation, baking, and bible 
stories/drama. Your generosity and love for God is so 
evident here at FUMC! Thank you GOD for all the 
wonderful blessings! We are so blessed to have such a 
loving congregation who want to glorify God through VBS. 
Our ministry touches the hearts of everyone involved. 
 
Blessings from the whole VBS staff  
 

 
Fresh Veggies for Missions                         

 

Bring your garden fresh bounty to share with                                                           
those less fortunate,  those without their  
own garden.  At the same time help those in need 
in the tornado and flood hit areas of our country.   
 

 Please leave your fresh tomatoes, peppers, beans, etc. on the table in the walk-thru next to the Parlor.  
There will be "Free Will Donation" baskets to collect change / dollars to add to the Mission funds to send 
for needed supplies. 
 

 



Thank you for serving our church Pastor Terry.  Many 
blessings and prayers for you and your new church. 



 

June 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 
 

 
 

 
 

1 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 
 

2 
 

6:45 
Prayer 

 Breakfast/ FH 
9:00 

Yoga / AC 
 

3 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

4 
 

5 
 
 

12:00 
Luncheon for Pastor 

Terry/ AC 
 
 

6 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 

7 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 
 

8 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 
 

9 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 

10 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 
10:00 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

11 
 

12 
 
 

13 
 

1:00 
CDC Board/ 

Library 
 

14 
 
 

15 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 

16 
 

9:00 
Yoga / AC 

6:30 
UMM  

Ladies Night/ AC 

17 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

4:00 
Youth-Showboat 

Drive-In 

18 
 
  

19 
 

 
 
 

Father’s 
 Day! 

20 
 
 
 
 

Youth to Lakeview 
Summer Camp  

21 
 

6:30 
Wesleyan Circle/ 

Manuel’s 

22 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 

23 
 

9:00 
Yoga / AC 

 
 
 
 

24 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

 
 

10:00 
Newsletter 
Deadline 

 

25 
 
 

26 
 

 12:00 
Welcome Luncheon 

for  
Pastor Kay Reed 

 /AC 
 

Youth to-South 
Texas Mission Trip 

27 
 

3:00 
42/ Mission 

 
 

28 
 
 

29 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 

30 
 

9:00 
Yoga / AC 
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Attention: 

 
If you wish to put someone on 
the prayer list please contact the 
church office or Juanita Hickey at 
979-836-5544. 


